

LMGA Board Meeting Minutes

June 2, 2022 Landings Operations BOD Room 3 - 4:30 PM

Board Members:

| | |
|---------------------------------------|---|
| President – Mr. Quinn (P) | Interclub Chair – Mr. Poleynard |
| Vice President – Mr. Belluci (P) | Golf Chair – Mr. Redmond (P) |
| Secretary – Mr. Tomassini (P) | Deer Creek Team Captain –Mr. Decker (P) |
| Treasurer – Mr. Voss (P) | MW Team Captain – Mr. Bradford (P) |
| Membership – Mr. Ambrose | Oakridge Captain – Mr. Lombard |
| Technology Chair – Mr. Cunningham (P) | Palmetto Captain – Mr. Happ (P) |
| Communications Chair – Mr. Colvin (P) | New Neighbors Golf Chair – Mr. Krueger |
| P = Present | |

Other Attendees: Jeff DeLuca, Steve Bunn

Minutes & Discussion Topics:

Call to Order and approval of Minutes. Mr. Quinn

- Previous minutes reviewed and unanimously approved

| Discussion Topic | Key Points/Discussion | Outcomes/Actions |
|--|---|--|
| Golf Genius (Phil) | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Golf Genius used for June 2nd 2-man scramble – all groups used GG • Positive feedback • Scheduled to be used for Pick 6, and then BA Cup • Testing ability to automate the billing | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Review results in July BOD Meeting & make decision to post scores at that meeting • Need to communicate the rules and process for posting scores (Phil & Rick) • Include documentation on the technology process |
| Wednesday Night Scramble (Steve Bunn) | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • First event – 6 teams. 1 Winning score & 2 skins awarded • Email is sent out each Sunday to LMGA members and Pros to register in advance | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Information only |
| BA Cup (Phil Redmond) | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Continue to use the overflow approach (get rid of 1 vs. 2) • Players still dropping out at the last minute – usually veteran players with health issues • Phil working on getting tee times out earlier | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Review overflow results at July BOD meeting • Identify a way to better predict BA Cup participation and team balance – provide recommendation at July meeting (Phil + Team Captains + Bill T) |
| New Neighbors | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No report | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Information only |
| Tournament Committee | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No report | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Need to determine backfill for Keith |
| | | |

| | | |
|--|---|--|
| Greens Committee (John) | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Marshwood and Magnolia close down Monday per the schedule Greens will be a little slower in the next couple of weeks to provide more growth prior to aerification | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Information Only |
| Golf Committee (Pete Quinn) | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> New Perryweather installation in progress -- to be completed before lightning season OK Golf shop will be closing for renovation – golf fitting and repair moving to GPC. OK shop will focus on walkers Current golf repair location to become a shoe servicing center GPC soft opening 6th of June. Expansion bays under construction Major cart path repair activities in progress. (100 sections to be replaced) New tee time system (Northstar) will be implemented in June | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Information Only |
| Hole in One Pool | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Ed O'donnell had a hole in one on June 2nd Need to restart a new pool – Joel Klein and Tony Lombard | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Pete to send out an email communication Jeff to send out roster file to Steve, Joel, and Tony |
| Recruiting for Future LMGA Leadership | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Mr. Kruger recommended that we start a communication plan to let LMGA members know that we are looking for leadership candidates | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Develop Plan for Communication (Colvin?) |
| Catering (John Bellucci) | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Started on June 2nd. Feedback was positive Will continue in July & August | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Information Only |
| Interclub team Hats | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Identify branding on the hats and get an estimate | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Pete Quinn to work with Frank Schepis |
| LMGA Shirts | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Rick Cricenti has volunteered to coordinate a process to design and order LMGA shirts through the Club | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Bill T. to work with Rick |
| Meeting adjourned at 4:20 PM | | Next Meeting: June 2nd |
| | | |